BOROUGH OF DUNMORE

PP
400 South Blakely Street

P
Dunmore, PA 18512
570-343-7611 /| FAX 570-343-8107

January 14, 2014

Mr. Louis DeNaples, President
Keystone Sanitary Landfill, Inc.
249 Dunham Drive

Dunmore, PA 18512

Re - Phase III Major Permit Modification

Mr. DeNaples,

Please let this letter serve as notice that the Borough of Dunmore has no intention of filing any
objection with the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection relative to the above
referenced submission.

Keystone Sanitary Landfill has long been a friend of the Borough of Dunmore, its taxpayers and
employees. While continuing to maintain a compliant, environmentally sound operation,
Keystone is a vital partner in the revitalization of Dunmore.

We stand in support of your application and will assist in any way that we can.

Very truly yours,

Michael F. McHale, CPA
Dunmore Borough President



